
AGENDA ITEM #1 
 

TOWN OF FAIRFAX 
STAFF REPORT 

December 16, 2020 
 
 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk 
 

SUBJECT: Interview applicants for the Measure F Oversight Committee, Parks and 
Recreation Commission, and Volunteer Board; make appointments as 
appropriate 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
Interview the applicants and make appointments as appropriate to the Measure F Oversight 
Committee, Parks and Recreation Commission, Volunteer Board, and Climate Action 
Committee.  
 

DISCUSSION 
There are currently two (2) vacancies on the Measure F Oversight Committee. Three 
applications have been received, from Fairfax residents Joe McGarry, Ruth Todd, and Cindy 
Swift. As the Committee has not met since Measure F passed, there was no opportunity for them 
to attend a meeting. Their applications are attached. 
 
There is currently one vacancy on the Parks and Recreation Commission (PARC), to fill an 
unexpired term to March 31, 2022. One application has been received (attached) from Justin 
Liebman, a Fairfax resident. As of the time of this writing, Mr. Liebman confirmed he would attend 
the December 14th PARC meeting. 
 
There is currently one vacancy on the Volunteer Board, to fill an unexpired term to August 31, 
2022. One application has been received (attached) from Fairfax resident Sam Silverstein, who 
has attended a Volunteer Board meeting. 
 

Staff suggests the Council interview all the applicants in the order above, then take public 
comment, and then consider a motion to appoint applicants, as appropriate, to the respective 
committees.  
 
ATTACHMENTS 
Applications  

 


